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AMENDMENT TO STAFF MEMORANDUM 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its 

amendment states: 

 On September 11, 2008, the Staff filed its Recommendation and Memorandum.  Citizens 

Telephone Company has brought to the Staff’s attention that the Staff Memorandum incorrectly 

states, on page 2 of Appendix A, that Citizens’ GTD-5 switch was retired by the end of 2007.  

The Staff has reviewed a schedule provided by Citizens showing that the GTD-5 switch was 

retired during the second quarter of 2008.  This correction does not alter the Staff’s 

recommendation. 

 
 WHEREFORE, the Staff amends its Memorandum to state that the GTD-5 switch was 

retired during the second quarter of 2008.  The Staff recommends that the Commission approve 

Citizens’ application. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
      /s/ William K. Haas_________ 
      William K. Haas 

     Deputy General Counsel    
      Missouri Bar No. 28701     

     Attorney for the Staff of the    
      Missouri Public Service Commission   
      P. O. Box 360      
      Jefferson City, MO 65102    
      (573) 751-7510 (Telephone)    
      (573) 751-9285 (Fax)     
      william.haas@psc.mo.gov  

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 22nd day of 
September 2008. 
 
      /s/ William K. Haas    
       


